




There is no question whatsoever there is a definite need for a workable drainage system given the history of this site 
however, this is not it 
This application does not provide a solution, to this problem, I therefore ask that you please reject this application 
until MSV come up with a plan which significantly address and most importantly includes all the development not just 
the section this application refers to, and one that reduces the issue of further flooding and is also aesthetically more 
pleasing for residents than this open ditch. I include 3 photographs for your information 
The photo below in my opinion demonstrations two things firstly how close the apartments are to the ditch and more 
importantly the amount of water that come from this applications pipework out into the ditch, only to be restricted 
by the connecting pipe that flows under the road, I would say the pipe work that this application refers to is insufficient 
in size!!, Its also worth noting that the mud in the right-hand corner of the photo is mud that had been cleared from 
the pip that goes under the road, even then the capacity of the flow was insufficient, 

This photo shows a section of the pipework this application refers to buried underground, a complete contrast to the 
open ditch some residents have to endure 
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This photo shows how quickly the ditch fills at the far-side of the building after a brief but heavy downpour 
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